
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Ward: 

Health and Safety Inspection: 

18/02/2025: 

 – Health and Safety Manager: 

 – Ward manager 

A Health and Safety visual inspection of  Ward was completed on 

18/02/2025. 

All available office areas, treatment rooms, preparation rooms, storage areas and 

patient areas were inspected. 

I was accompanied by  – Ward manager. 

The department was kept to a high standard, and only two health and safety issue 

was identified –  

{1} Ligature Point Risk - Digi Lock required for linen cupboard – room is easily 

accessible. 

{2} Self harm risk – cutlery (knives) is easily accessible; a safer method of storage is 

required. 

There was good COSHH practice, all items safely stored 

All walkways were clear of any obstructions; office areas were tidy and not cluttered, 

and items were stored safely. 

There were no access or egress issues, and all emergency equipment (fire 

extinguishers etc.) were accessible. 

No health and safety concerns were raised by staff. 

 

 – Health and Safety Manager (Bedford Hospital) 

26/02/2025 


